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  I am opposed to HB339. Fur is a renewable resource and an important part of our 

heritage. Central and Eastern Oregon need predator control. The men and women 

who perform this task should be able to sell their harvest. I am a licensed trapper of 

54 years, I have done damage complaints for the private sector as well as ODFW 

and ODOT. Please support us in opposing this bill 


